
Ambassador Nishimaki hosted a farewell party for various media 

personalities in Namibia（20 December 2024） 
2024/12/20 

On 20 December 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki hosted journalists from The 

Namibian, New Era as well as radio presenters from Focus FM at his residence 

for a farewell party. 

Ambassador Nishimaki expressed his gratitude to the media personnel and 

commended the collaboration made during his tenure. The Media also expressed 

utmost gratitude to the Ambassador, particularly Focus FM for the donation 

of mobile radio equipment by the Government of Japan through UNFPA.  
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